From: Mckenna, James J CIV (USA)

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 4:09 PM

To: ‘kurt.kochan@deq.virginia.gov'; Maly, Mary Ellen CIV USARMY IMCOM AEC (USA);
‘pizarro.luis@epa.gov’; Johnson, Chad M CIV USARMY JMC (USA); Lyons, Bridgett E CIV (USA);
'‘Herschler, Nikki'

Cc: Hawks, Jody (US); Lincoln, Melissa (US); Pace, Anthony; Walworth, Nicole U NAB
Subject: Final QAPP - Former Trench Mortar Range MRS Project - Radford AAP
Importance: High

Kurt, All,

I’'m sending the subject document, plan to you all through the DoD SAFE website. You should receive a separate email
from DoD SAFE. The Final QAPP was revised to address DEQ comments.

Note that a certification letter will follow for the subject plan.
Thanks in advance for your support of the Radford Army Ammunition Plant Installation Restoration and Munitions

Response Programs.
Jim McKenna



